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Tuesday 26th February – Friday 1st March
Mr Day, Miss Baglow, Mrs Irwin, Mrs Maynard and Mr Anderson

Dropping Off and Picking Up
On Tuesday, children need to be dropped off at the Calvert Trust at 9:30am.
They will need:
· A packed lunch
· A water bottle – clearly labelled
· A holdall/suitcase for 3 days
· Appropriate clothing ready for the day’s activities

On Friday, children will need to be picked up from the Calvert Trust at 1:30pm.

Activities:
· During the day, we will be enjoying horse riding, archery, crate stacking, bike riding, swimming, climbing, abseiling, zip wiring and walking.
· In the evening, we will be enjoying a movie night, swimming, a visit from Exmoor Zoo and a disco.

Medication
· All medication should be handed to a member of staff in a clear, labelled bag/tub along with a completed medication form.

Top Tips:
· All clothing, footwear and luggage must be clearly labelled.
· A spare bag could be packed for ‘dirty’ clothes.
· Children will need 2 towels – one for showering and one for water activities.


Additional Information:
· No electronics should be taken on the residential.
· If it is anyone’s birthday, please let us know.
· Children may bring snacks to share. (After tea each evening, there will be activities followed by time for a drink and a snack. All snacks that have been kindly donated will be shared out amongst the group.)
· There is a small gift shop on site. If your child would like to buy a small souvenir on the last day, we recommend a £5 spending limit that should be kept in a wallet/purse, in their suitcase.

Keeping You Posted:
Please make sure that you have liked and followed our school Facebook page so that you can keep up to date with how the children are getting on whilst we are on residential.
We will also contact the school, who will send out text messages to keep you posted on how everything is going.
In the event of any emergencies, we will call you. All staff attending the residential will have your names and contact details.

SOE3s
You should have all received an SOE3 form. If you haven’t done so already, please can you complete this form and hand it in to the office by Friday 15th February.

Please let us know if there are any other issues regarding your children that we should know about.
